
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Celebration of Education by the Lake Tahoe
Educational Foundation is Aug. 26 from 5-7pm
at  South  Tahoe  High  School.  Tours  of  the
Theater Arts & Design Academy will be given.
This event is free and open to the public.

• Employees from the San Francisco and Silicon Valley offices
of California Technologies took a road trip to Lake Tahoe to
help build sections of the Rim to Reno Trail System on Aug.
13.

• Money is available for those with cycling interests. Grant
deadline is Aug. 26.

• Barton’s Skilled Nursing Facility is seeking energetic and
enthusiastic  volunteers  to  lead  an  hour  of  enjoyment  and
entertainment  for  their  residents  from  4  to  5pm.  If
interested,  call  Maureen  Froyum  at  (530)  543.5533.

• South Tahoe is conducting a Bijou neighborhood meeting on
Aug. 23 at 6:30pm Bijou Community School.

• Here is Caltrans’ Sierra roadwork schedule for next week.
And this is the Tahoe roadwork schedule.
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